SUPERINTENDENT REPORT A
February 26, 2024
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
Discussion of Auditor’s Report for FY23
DISCUSSION
Jeanna Jones, Shareholder with LBMC PC (formerly Strothman & Company) will present and discuss the FY23 audit report. A pdf of the report is attached for your review.
RECOMMENDATION
The Audit Report is submitted for your information and discussion. Approval of the report will be requested during the ACTION ITEMS of this Board meeting.
